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From: Slay, Kamerron
To: Stout, Nick
Subject: FW: IIC Updated Medical Information Draft
Date: Tuesday, August 17, 2021 1:07:23 PM


Dr. Collins’ comment
 


Kamerron Slay
Commission Secretary
Industrial Commission
(208) 334-6017
kamerron.slay@iic.idaho.gov
 
 


From: Paul Collins <collins04@cableone.net> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 17, 2021 11:36 AM
To: Slay, Kamerron <kamerron.slay@iic.idaho.gov>
Subject: RE: IIC Updated Medical Information Draft
 
Kamerron, the only thing I tried to add to the bill was the inclusion of “at no charge” for the first
sentence of 404.01.  There is a statement that the provision of records to the patient will be at no
charge, but the initial provision should also be at no charge – correct?
In addition, should there be an option to provide these records in an electronic manner?  That is the
way things are going now.
Thanks and I am sorry I will not make it to the meeting today.
On it goes!
Paul Collins MD
Sent from Mail for Windows 10
 


From: Slay, Kamerron
Sent: Friday, August 13, 2021 8:51 AM
Subject: IIC Updated Medical Information Draft
 
Good morning,
 
Attached is an update version of the draft language for medical information for the meeting on
Tuesday.
 
Thank you,
 


Kamerron Slay
Commission Secretary
Industrial Commission
(208) 334-6017
kamerron.slay@iic.idaho.gov
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